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As you're preparing for next year, it's important to review your benefit options carefully.
Annual enrollment begins October 1 and ends October 31. During that period, you'll be
able to review your current plan and make changes to your coverage. Those changes
will be effective January 1, 2014.

If you're considering changing your plan, there are a few ways you can get information
about your options so you can make the right choice for you and your family. Your first
stop should be the OGB webite. By October 1, you'll find several videos and other mate-
rials outlining your options for the next year.

If you still have questions, attend one of our meetings throughout the state. If you can’t
make a meeting or if your questions are still not answered, contact our customer service
department at 800-272-8451 or (TTY toll-free) 800-259-6771.

As an OGB member, you have exceptional health and wellness resources available to
you. Be sure to take advantage of what your plans have to offer by understanding your
coverage and what’s available for you and your family.


https://www.groupbenefits.org/portal/pls/portal30/ogbweb.get_latest_news_file?p_doc_name=4D6A55344E6A45794E533551524559324E7A4D33

